
E-mail
From: cormac brady [corm@eircom.net]
Sent: 22 July 2005 16:29
To: info
Subject: CP2/2005

Dear Mr. Prasifka,

In relation to the Commission Paper CP2/2005, the Irish Airline Pilots Association 
would like to make the following comment.

IALPA's  interest in the the paper is solely from the point of view of safety and 
security. We are involved with the DAA on such matters on an ongoing basis and 
would therefore be concerned of the effects on such areas should the airport 
charges be fixed at a level lower than that preferred by the DAA.

Funding set aside for airside facilities such as lighting systems for the 
prevention of runway incursions and airside security are of paramount importance 
and to this end we would ask you to consider these factors when determining the 
maximum level of airport charges.

Yours Sincerely,

Cormac Brady

IALPA
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